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As PFAS & PFOS have been widely used in consumer products (clothing, furniture, ski wax, dental
floss) they need to be considered a solid waste pollution issue.

The manufacturers of this class of chemicals (above all 3M-Ramsey County) need to be held
responsible for their adverse health and environmental effects. These same entities must be made to
fund remediation of PFAS, in perpetuity, rather than offload the cost to the Minnesota tax payers.
This remediation needs to include disclosure of past and present research, known properties and
distribution of the PFAS and associated manufacturing processes.



